
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 
 
 
 

Good morning Cudas, Today is Tuesday September 19, 2023. 
 

 
Students, Early Bird homecoming tickets are now on sale online only!  Tickets are 
$30.00 and will increase on September 25th to $40.00. Tickets must be 
purchased through the parent portal, or student gradebook.  In-person ticket 
sales will start September 25-28 cash or check only! 
 
Outside guest forms will be in student services and must be approved before 
purchasing tickets.  Outside guest tickets must be purchased in-person only!  
The cost is $50.00. 
 
 
 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

September 19, 2023 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



The first blood drive of the school year is Today.  Every donation can save up to 3 lives! To donate you 

must be 16 years of age or older. To sign up to donate please see Mrs. Posick, 6-102 or Mrs. Markland, 

6-103.  

Donate blood, save 3 lives, get free food and a gift for donating! 

 

Thursday there is an FCA huddle in the gym, we will have food, games and a guest speaker 

during lunch! 

 

 

 
Key Club will be having its first meeting of the year today, in room 5-130 at the start of lunch. All are 

welcome to attend. Learn more about how you can serve your community.  

 

 

 

 
Health Hero is offering Free Flu Vaccines-October 10th in the auditorium.  Pickup forms 

in Student Services Today! Students must have a signed permission slip to get the shot. 

  



Attention Students:  Please listen carefully to the following information about college and military visits 

happening THIS WEEK!!!   

ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19TH: 

• The United States Army recruiters will be on campus in the courtyard outside of building 9 

during lunch.  

 

ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH: 

• The University of Florida will hold an informational session in the Media Center 

ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21ST: 

• Rollings College will hold an informational meeting in the school counseling office from 10:30-

11:30. Please sign up for this meeting in school counseling. 

ALSO ON THURSDAY,  

• Mississippi State University will be in the courtyard outside of building 9 to answer your 

questions during lunch.  

 

TO SIGN UP OR IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, SEE MRS. URSINI IN THE SCHOOL COUNSELING OFFICE, 

BEFORE SCHOOL OR DURING LUNCH.  

 



 

On September 25th from 9:00 am to 230 pm in our school auditorium we will have a local artist Justin Lang and 
a group of artists presenting their #GREATNESS Behind the Scenes workshop for any interested students in 
performing arts or visual arts on campus. This is for any student who has a passion for performance art, poetry 
slam, writing, and the business of performing to pick up a field trip form from Mr. Philips 9 -133 and return it by 
September 22nd.  
 
 
 

 
TAKE A SPIN IN A NEW FORD VEHICLE!  EVERY TEST-DRIVE TAKEN, FORD WILL DONATE $20 TO YOUR SCHOOL, UP TO 

6,000 TOTAL PER EVENT. 

WHERE:   New Smyrna Beach High School  

Date and Time:   October 21st    9-4 

REGISTER HERE: https://d4urs.com/4xx7x 

 

Thank you and have a great day! 



 
 
 


